
Balloon Man - Aug. 4th
Popsicle Day  - Aug. 18th
SBirthday Snack - Aug. 31st

August 2023
News

Upcoming
Events

We are ready for more laughter, more sun and more lazy days before that last
flicker of summer fades away.  So don't forget to check out your summer calendar
for dress up days and other fun stuff!

Lets welcome Lisa Spies  as an Executive Member of the Board of Directors.  Thanks
so much for joining us and sharing your expertise!

We welcome back Niomi Klassen as a casual employee.  She has worked at the centre in
previous years and is a great asset to the team..  Maddy Cornish will be taking a leave
until September. 
Donation List - some of you may have already noticed our donation list on the parent
boaard.  Thank you to those who have donated.  We will be posting some loose parts
requests to expand our resources at the centre to please keep an eye out.

 

Hello August.......

Staff Updates

Reminders!
Closed August 7th for
Saskatchewan Day!


